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GRAND SUMMIT

ROCKRESORT

Notice of Construction

Starting August 15™, construction on the driveway and pool of the Grand Summit Hotel will begin.
During the duration of this time all guests will be asked to self-park in our underground garage with check-in
assistance available through our bellmen. During your stay, if you would like access to the Sundial pool please see
the front desk to check-out a key and go over our pool key policy.

Also, there is on-going construction on the back of our building creating a new ski beach for this
upcoming winter season. The back of our building is closed due to this construction but there will still be
access to Canyon Village through our building.

e To access Canyon’s Village through our building you will go to floor 2 and walk towards the
rooms with higher numbers. There will be signs on the walls directing you to the exit door at
the far end of floor 2 which will take you directly into the village.

We thank you for your patience as we work towards making the Grand Summit the best it can be!

Map to Parking Garage
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